
 

 

 
 

St David’s Church in Wales Primary School 
Colwinston, Cowbridge CF71 7NL 

01656 656447  
       Headteacher Mrs Ceri Hoffrock                  

stdavidsps@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk 
 
 

To: Parents, Carers and Guardians of children attending St David’s CIW VA Primary School; 
      Headteacher and Staff of St David’s CIW VA Primary; Prescribed Consultees. 

 
Dear Consultee, 
 
Proposal to expand St David’s Church in Wales Primary School from 140 places to 210 
places to meet future demand for Church in Wales education. 
 
We are grateful to everyone who took the time to consider our proposal and would like to thank 
those who let us know their views. All comments were considered by the governing body on 21 
March 2019 who agreed to the publication of the consultation report on the proposal.  
 
The consultation report is available to view online at www.stdavidscwprimaryschool.co.uk and 
www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/Expanding-St-Davids-CIW-Primary. 
 
If you would like a hard copy of the report please contact the school on 01656 656447 or e-
mail at stdavidsps@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk  

 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Byron Davies 
Chair of Governors 
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